ETS Project Scheduling Sub-committee of Technology Committee

Meeting Notes April 1, 2016 14:30-15:30 D120 ETS Bldg Blue Room - FH Campus or Zoom

Sub-committee meeting notes and reports are reported to the Technology Committee http://www.deanza.edu/gov/techcommittee/

The subcommittee reviewed the current Multi Media and computer refresh list.

Multi Media

Multi Media purchases were originally Measure C funded but now include other funding sources.

ETS will be working on the new Educational Center during Summer 2016 so project work at the campuses will be limited.

Lab Refresh

The Lab Refresh List (attached

DAC_LabRefresh_OneYearProjection_Apr2016_Mar2017.pdf) is a one-year projection from April 2016 - March 2017. The list is in random order. Work is contingent upon room availability and consultation with applicable Dean. All labs listed may not be completed within the year.

Virtualization Initiatives

ETS has completed the virtualization of the data centers. It consolidated approximately 140+ physical servers into one or two virtual server allowing the district to run the current data centers with less power and space. This project was completed spring of 2015.

ETS is currently working on the desktop virtualization project. This project starts with piloting student labs and eventually will virtualize major portions of the student, faculty, and staff desktop environment. - See more at: http://ets.fhda.edu/virtualization/index.html#sthash.MrK579gS.dpuf

FF&E

FF&E budget was moved from both Printers and Desktop allocations to provide \$1,500,000 to Multi Media as all funding has been depleted. This additional funding needs to last 4-5 years until 2020-2021.